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Emergency Department Facing Significant Capacity Pressures 

 
April 27, 2024 – Campbellford Memorial Hospital's Emergency Department is experiencing a surge in patient 
activity creating significant capacity pressure throughout the hospital. Patients in the ED for less urgent care 
will experience significant wait times. We anticipate these capacity challenges will continue for the next 
several days. We appreciate everyone’s patience and understanding. 
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